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CITY OF URBANA, ILLINOIS 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

PUBLIC FACILITIES 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Mayor Diane Marlin and City Council Members 

FROM: Vince Gustafson, Deputy Director for Operations 

DATE: October 28, 2019 

RE:  Informational Memo- Approval of an emergency purchase- Boiler Replacement at 
the Urbana City Building  

Background: 

Attached is a memorandum dated October 17th, 2019 providing background information for the 

approval of an emergency purchase to replace a failed boiler at the Urbana City Building. The cost 

is $78,750. The work described has been authorized and has commenced. 

City of Urbana Purchasing Policy Section 4.5 Emergency Purchases states approval of the 

recommendation required signature by the department head and Mayor. It was then filed 

immediately with the Finance Director. This informational memo fulfills policy requirements.. 
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